
In response to issues and recommendations made in the November 2011, Office of the 

Legislative Auditor, Evaluation Report, The Legacy Amendment, the Legislature authorizes the 

Legislative Coordinating Commission (LCC) to spend up to $350,000 from the Legacy Fund to 

design and develop a web browser based functioning prototype for the purposes of unifying the 

collection and submission of applications for the Legacy Fund. The prototype shall include 

administrative interfaces for each fund and for the LCC that assists them in their application 

review process, approval and oversight. These administrative interfaces shall include analytic 

visualizations that provide decision support by delivering information that relates to the issues 

detailed in the report. The functioning prototype will be made available to the LCC on or before 

December 31, 2013. 

 


